
 
 

 

 

 

 

01 December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Catch the reading bug at our half price Book Fair! 

After the success of our book fair we are holding another half price book fair this term. This is the perfect 

opportunity to find some gifts at bargain prices or to buy some new books to enjoy over the holidays.  

We are excited to be holding a Scholastic Book Fair from Wednesday 07 December in the school hall. All of the 

books will be half the recommended price and there will be over 200 titles for you and your child to choose 

from. With prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. 

We hope to see as many of you as possible as this is a great opportunity to buy some new books at a great price. 

If a book only has one copy left, you are able to pay for and order a copy by Friday 09 December. These will be 

delivered on Tuesday 13 December. 

Location: School hall 

Dates and times: 

Wednesday 07 December 2022 from 3.15pm 

Thursday 08 December 2022 from 3.15pm 

Friday 09 December 2022 from 3.15pm 

You can pay with cash or by scanning the QR code at the book fair to pay online. If paying online, then you just 

need to show the completed payment to one of the organisers. 

Exciting competition in the run up to our Book Fair 

We are running a competition to win a £5 voucher to spend at the book fair. There will be one £5 voucher prize 

per year group. To enter, your child needs to design a poster to promote the bookfair. Entries need to be handed 

to class teachers by Monday 05 December and winners will receive their vouchers on Wednesday 07 December. 

Don’t forget, every book you buy helps us gain rewards to buy free books for the school. 

We would love to see you at the book fair. 

Best wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School  

               


